
 

Do Pass Testimony 
of Doug Sharbono, citizen of North Dakota 

on HB1474 
in the Sixty-eighth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

 
Dear Madam Chair Lee and members of the Human Services Committee 
Committee,  
 
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1474 is beneficial legislation. This 
legislation provides more code definition to what society has always understood 
or assumed.  Having “male”, “female”, “mother”, and “father” legally defined is 
necessary in this day and age. 
 
Please give HB1474 a Do Pass.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Doug Sharbono  
1708 9th St S  
Fargo, ND 58103 


